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DSWD DROMIC Terminal Report on the Observance of 
Philippine Labor Day 

28 May 2022, 6PM 
 

Situation Overview 

 
Known as Araw ng mga Manggagawa, Labor Day is a regular holiday in the Philippines. It 
was on 01 May 1903 when Labor Day was first observed in the Philippines. On 08 April 1908, 
the Philippine Assembly passed a bill officially recognizing the first of May as a national 
holiday. The first official celebration of Labor Day, took place on 01 May 1913, when 36 
unions convened a labor congress at Cine Oriente on C.M. Recto Street, then known as 
Azcarraga, in Manila. 
  
 

Situational Reports 
 
DSWD-FO CAR 

DATE SITUATIONS / ACTIONS UNDERTAKEN 

01 May 2022 ● DSWD FO-CAR submitted their terminal report. 

01 May 2022 

● DSWD FO-CAR ensures the following: 
1. Adequate and readily available FNI’s for possible augmentation:  

 The Regional Logistics Management Section ensured the continuous 

production and availability of Food and Non-food Items.  

 Ensured adequate prepositioned goods to the satellite warehouses to 

warrant adequate supply of FNFIs as need arises.  

2. Skeletal duty of the DRIMS and DRRS during the weekends for the 

response activities and management of reports. 

3. Provincial Action Team under DRMD are alerted and on standby for the 

monitoring of the areas of responsibility.  

4. Continuous coordination with LGUs and other partner agencies through 

PAT and Project Development Officers are assigned in the provinces. 

5. Availability of transport vehicles as need arises. 

 
 

***** 
The Disaster Response Operations Monitoring and Information Center (DROMIC) of DSWD-DRMB is closely 
coordinating with concerned DSWD Field Offices for significant disaster response updates and assistance 
provided. 
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